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Project Description 
 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is proposing safety improvements at the intersection of 
W. Granada Boulevard (State Road (S.R.) 40) and Water Oak Lane in Ormond Beach, Volusia County. 
These improvements will enhance safety by implementing improved access control, enhancing traffic flow 
and reducing the possibility of crashes. 

Proposed improvements 
consist of converting the full 
median opening to a two-
way directional median 
opening. This modification 
will continue to allow 
northbound and 
southbound right turns onto 
W. Granada Boulevard, as 
well as left turns onto Water 
Oak Lane. Northbound and 
southbound left turns onto 
W. Granada Boulevard will 
be prohibited at this 
intersection.  
 
Signage and pavement 
markings will be updated 
and the crosswalk at Water 
Oak Lane will also be 
restriped.  
 

 
Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

Design: Ongoing $        20,000 

Right of Way: Within existing $                  -      

Construction: Fall/Winter 2023 $      100,000 
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